
 
City of Gustavus Council Members 

 
 

The item before you is a renewal of our BEER and WINE license, which we have had running 
concurrently for the past 25 years.  We sell fine wines and a limited selection of beer to our 
visiting guests in our establishment, The Excursion Restaurant, LLC, and are not running a bar 
type business. We have all required material posted for our establishment in accordance with 
the Alaska Liquor Commission’s ordinances, and are very firm and vigilant to not serve any 
alcohol to minors.   We include the 3% sales tax on all beer and wine purchases which is paid 
quarterly to the City of Gustavus.   The Bear Track Inn/Excursion Restauant contributes a 
considerate amount of income to the City Of Gustavus with both Room Tax and Sales Tax.   A 
renewal of our Liquor License is greatly appreciated. 

 
Yours Respectfully 

 
David and Michelle Olney 
Owners 
Glacier Bay's Bear Track Inn 

 
907-697-3017 
P.O. Box 255 

Gustavus, AK 

99826 

 
 

www.beartrackinn.com 
See us on Trip Advisor and like us on Facebook 

 
 

 

http://www.beartrackinn.com/
https://www.tripadvisor.com/Hotel_Review-g60833-d72274-Reviews-Glacier_Bay_s_Bear_Track_Inn-Gustavus_Alaska.html
https://www.facebook.com/BearTrackInn

	Glacier Bay's Bear Track Inn

